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[SRRA]:	Announcement	from	the	SRPL	Board-Clarification

As	a	clarification	to	the	Board's	March	13,	2014	listserv	message	regarding
upcoming	LSRP	exams,	please	note	that	former	temporary	LSRPs	who	either	did
not	take,	or	did	not	pass	any	of	the	four	LSRP	examinations	that	were	offered	from
May	2012	through	January	2013	must	wait	one	year	from	the	date	of	their
termination/expiration	letter	before	taking	the	examination.
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